
  
  

High   School   Bulletin   for   January   7,   2021   
  

Today’s   High   School   birthday:   No   Birthdays   
  

If   there   is   anyone   interested   in   joining   the   trap   team   in   the   spring,   please   contact   Mrs.   Gascho   
  

Students,    just   a   reminder   don’t   forget   to   order   on   line   your   2020-2021   Yearbook.   
  

Just   a   quick   reminder   to   students   that   have   to   leave   school   for   appointments   please   use   door   
#4   by   the   office.   

  
Students,   just   a   reminder   if   your   going   on   a   college   visit   please   have   the    Guidance   Office   sign   
your   form     before   you   go   on   your   visit..   

  
Students:   All   vehicles   must   be   registered   in   the   office.   Permit   forms   are   available   on   the   
website.   

  
Remember   Patriots:    Care   for   others.   Own   the   day.   Be   determined.   Show   effort."   
  
  


